
May 2021 Newsletter 

*****ATTENTION FREE DUMP DAYS COMING!!!***** 
FOR CITY OF BENNINGTON RESIDENTS ONLY! 

MAY 2N°-MAY 11 th 

Located South of the recycling center- Open 8am to 5pm daily. 
TIRES ACCEPTED 

*****FUN TIMES ARE HERE AGAIN!!***** 

The Bennington Rodeo is back!!!! The dates will be June 3rd
, 4th and 5th !! 

Rodeo fun day will be on Saturday June 5th from 8 a.m. to 11 a.m. Vendor 
booths are free. First come first serve on sidewalk spots. There will be a 
free swim at the Bennington Pool from 12-3:30 p.m., with prizes and coin 
tosses. Community wide garage sales will be going on around the city as 
they have in the past. Anyone wanting to have a garage sale is 
responsible for putting up their own signs and taking them down. There is 
no sign up list for the garage sales. The parade will be at 4:00 pm. Anyone 
can join the parade! Horses, cars, trucks, girl scouts, boy scouts, 
cheerleaders, sports teams, fire engines, bikes, walkers etc. Everyone will 
line up at the Bennington Bible Church beginning at around 3:30. If you 
have any questions please call Rachel Bieker at 785-829-7267 or Crystal 
VanCovern at 785-201-2964. 



***** ATTENTION***** 

The city is accepting sealed bids for four old fire hydrants that were 
replaced throughout the city. If you are interested in placing a bid for ONE 
of them, please bring your bid sealed in an envelope with your name on the 
front. We will open them at the meeting on the 10th of May at 7:00 pm. We 
will accept the highest bids. You will be responsible for picking up your 
hydrant as is at the city shop. ONE hydrant per person. Thank you. 


